
Expressions of Interest  

SIMPSON DESERT TRIP June/July 2017 

(including the Big Red Bash) 

 

We are planning to attend the Big Red Bash which is a 2-3 day music festival at Big Red (35km from 

Birdsville) in July 2017 and would like to invite members and their friends to come along on this 

adventure. 

We will be leaving about mid-June. 

To get there we will travel the Great Central Road to Uluru and then on to Alice Springs. After 

stocking up there we will head to Mt Dare, Dalehouse Springs, French Line, Poeppels Corner, QAA 

Line, Birdsville. This should take just under 2 weeks to get here. 

From Birdsville we will head down the Birdsville Track to the Big Red Bash. After the Bash we will 

continue south along the Birdsville Track to Maree. From here I plan to do some general touring 

around South Australia and head back to Perth. 

We are planning to be away for about 4 weeks (maybe longer). 

Feel free to join or leave the trip at any point. 

We still have to work out the costs for permits etc but I do know that a SA Desert Pass ($125/vehicle 

at present) and the Bash Tickets (approx. $310/person in 2015) will be some of the costs. 

As for the suitability to take trailers/campers I am still looking into this as there are many sand dunes 

that need to be crossed that may cause issues for larger rigs. 

More details will be provided at a later date. 

For more information on the Big Red Bash you can visit the following website: 

http://www.bigredbash.com.au/bigredbash/index 

 

Please contact Andrew by phone or email to express your interest in coming along: 

Ph: 0416 250 441 or Email: bundydad66@hotmail.com 

 

Andrew, Lynette & Thomas 

http://www.bigredbash.com.au/bigredbash/index
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